
 

 
 

 

 

 

     

          16 May 2022 

 

 

Excellency,  

 

 I have the honour to inform you that a plenary meeting of the General Assembly to pay 

tribute to the memory of the late President of the United Arab Emirates, H.H. Sheikh Khalifa bin 

Zayed Al Nahyan, will be held on Friday, 20 May 2022, at 9:00 a.m., in the General Assembly 

Hall, United Nations Headquarters, New York.  

The tribute will take place immediately before the 3rd plenary meeting of the International 

Migration Review Forum, which will start at 10 a.m., in the General Assembly Hall.  

In keeping with General Assembly decision 76/505 entitled “Organization of the seventy-

sixth session” on the format of such meetings, Member States are encouraged to deliver regional 

group statements.  

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.  

 

 

 

 

Abdulla SHAHID 

 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and Permanent Observers  

to the United Nations  

New York 


